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September 2008  

 

We know many of you enjoyed our various projects as much as we have and we wanted to let you 

know our latest news. We are thrilled to be able to announce that after a couple of years of running 

purely short 10 week, weekend or 1 day projects, we will be starting a weekly (mostly term time) 

group again as from October 08 2008, please find enclosed an information brochure, group ground 

rules, membership form, friends of Making a Scene information and a donation form (just in case 

you or your friends and family would like to support us). 

 

If you would like to apply to become a Making a Scene member please complete the enclosed 

Membership form and return as soon as possible to: 

 

Making a Scene c/o Solent Mind 

54 Henstead Road 

Southampton 

SO15 2DD 

 

It has taken some time to find a suitable venue in central Southampton to hold weekly sessions on 

Wednesday afternoons, we have chosen Wednesday afternoons for several reasons including, we 

used to run our original weekly group in Eastleigh on Wednesday afternoons, the short projects we 

have run in Southampton and Winchester were all Wednesday afternoons and from the feedback we 

have received so far from people interested in joining Making a Scene, Wednesday seems to be the 

most popular choice, with sessions running from 1:00pm until 3:00pm (breaking for Christmas and 

summer holidays). 

 

As you know we are not currently receiving any core funding, so we are having to make a small 

charge for annual membership and we will be asking for a donation towards ongoing costs at each 

session. 

 

Please note this is not one of our short projects, this will be an ongoing group with a permanent base. 

Please return your membership form as soon as possible in order for us to confirm your place within 

the group, The venue, days and times will be confirmed when you receive your welcome letter. 

 

We do hope to run the occasional short project or weekend project to include those wishing to be 

members who cannot attend the Wednesday afternoon sessions due to work commitments, please do 

make us aware in writing if this applies to you. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you and hopefully working with you from October 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Glenda Philpott  Volunteer: Project Coordinator 


